
Marcia Moermond - Re: 633 Palace Code compliance appeal 

  

I am in receipt of your email, and will attach it to the Council record on this matter. 

 
>>> <AmerCentralInsp@aol.com> 12/27/2011 2:17 PM >>> 

Ms. Moermond, 
  
I understand that you can not guarantee that the public hearing before the Council will be able to be on 
February 1, 2012.  
  
I am requesting that you do what you can to have that part of the process happen on the 1st. If you are 
able to make a recommendation on the January 10, 2012 please schedule the public hearing on Feb 1, 
1012. If you need additional information and an additional hearing please try to have that on Jan 17, or 
24 so that it may go onto the agenda Feb 1, 2012. 
  
Thank you and please print this email and add it to the record and respond that you have received this 
communication. 
  
Ron Staeheli 
  
  
  
  

From:    Marcia Moermond

To:    AmerCentralInsp@aol.com

Date:    12/29/2011 1:50 PM
Subject:   Re: 633 Palace Code compliance appeal

CC:    Tobiecat39@aol.com;  Vang, Mai

Page 1 of 1

12/29/2011file://C:\Documents and Settings\Marciam\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\4EFC701Dmaildpo110016...


